
Mr. A. G. Carter, 
Fort Worth, 
Texas. 

Dear Mr. Carter:-

W I LL ROGERS 

BEV ERLY HILLS 

CALIF O RN IA 

April 25th 1934 

Replying to your letter of the 18th 

iniegard to glasses sent Mr. Rogers in 1929. These 

were received and have been used all the time. 

Another consignment of glasses came from you the 

other day and were received in good condition and 

Mr. Rogers wishes me to t hank you for them. 

Yours very truly, 

ff.1/le,,/ 
Secretary 

P.s. In regard to the American Legion Convention, we 

have received several letters in regard to this, but 

August is too far ahead for Mr . Rogers to make plans 

for, would suggest you drop him a line later on • 
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